
    

 

 

 

 

 

13/12/2022 

MODEL EXAMINATION –ADMIT CARD 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

Hope you are safe and healthy. 

The Model Examination is conducted on a yearly basis to prepare our students to be mindful in their 

organization and the procedure to follow during the board examination.  These exams are scheduled to 

commence on 9th January 2023.  An Admit card is mandatory for appearing in the examination. 

 

Please note that Admit cards will be issued from 4th January 2023 for those students who cleared the 

fees up to the month of December 2022.  

Hence, you are kindly requested to clear the outstanding fee arrears on or before 4th January 2023. 

Kindly ignore this message if the fee is already paid. 

 

Counting on your cooperation and support  

Best Regards, 

 

Stephen DaCosta 

Principal 


